
Mark Dvorozniak
CAPE ELIZABETH
LD 511
I live in Cape Elizabeth, and I urge the Transportation Committee to vote in support 
of LD 511.   I use my bike for both local transportation and recreation.
Not only do bike paths encourage bike riding to help the environment, they are safer.  
They are also good for the economy.   I frequently stop in to support local businesses. 
Unfortunately, I have to drive to some trails.   I have a vacation home in North 
Conway, NH.    They recently put in a recreational trail which is getting heavy use 
from bikers, walkers, runners, etc.
Please vote “ought to pass.”

Please vote “ought to pass.”


